
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 7, 2025 
 
 
 
Nathan Babb 
Orangedale Lounge LLC 
10121 E Bell Rd  110 
Scottsdale, Az 
 
 
 
Re:   956-PA-2024 

10-UP-2024 
Orangedale AZ 

 
 
Dear Nathan Babb,  
 
This is to advise you that the case referenced above was approved at the May 6, 2025 City Council 
meeting. The City Council related documents may be obtained from the City Clerk’s office located at 3939 
N. Drinkwater Blvd. Scottsdale, AZ 85251 or by entering the document number through the city website 
@ https://eservices.scottsdaleaz.gov/cityclerk/DocumentSearch 
 
Please remove the red hearing sign as soon as possible.  If you have any questions, please contact me 

at 480-312-2611 or at csteinke@ScottsdaleAZ.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Casey Steinke 
Planner  
 
 
 
 

 
 
PLANNING SERVICES 
7447 E. Indian School Rd., Suite 105 
Scottsdale, AZ 85251 

https://eservices.scottsdaleaz.gov/cityclerk/DocumentSearch

